
May 12
th
, 2020 

 

Dear parents, 

St. Vincent de Paul School is pleased to announce a change to our preschool program. Beginning with the 

2020-2021 school year, SVS will offer a full day, five mornings per week preschool class. The full-day 

preschool program will be available to children who are four or five years old by August 1
st
.           

The 8:15 am to 2:15 pm schedule will provide a framework for general preschool programming using 

formal and informal learning opportunities. An extended daily schedule creates additional time to provide 

intentional instruction focused on kindergarten readiness as well as meaningful learning experiences for 

children not preparing for kindergarten the following year.  

St. Vincent continues to grow and change to meet the needs of our families. We continue to provide a 

structured learning environment that is fundamental to early childhood development and designed to 

promote the educational, physical, emotional and spiritual growth of children. Parents can be secure in 

knowing their child is making the transition to a traditional school schedule in an age-appropriate, 

challenging, safe and loving environment. 

We look forward to seeing you in the 2020-21 program year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Teresa D. Underwood, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


